
-----Original Message----- 
From: Julio [mailto:jbtrevino512@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 05, 2015 11:06 AM 
To: execdirector@ushca-austin.com 
Cc: jbtrevino512@aol.com 
Subject: City Inspector 
 
Dear Juan, 
 
This is what happened while working for the City of Austin at the Pickfair Recreation 
Center ADA & Park Improvements, IFB 6100 CLMC345 in 2012. 
 
One of my employee didn't have a safety vest on while operating the Bobcat. The City 
Inspector told him to stop working and instructed him to get off the Bobcat and to go 
home. 
 
I had gone to Home Depot to buy some safety vests. After arriving, I asked the employee, 
why are you off the Bobcat and he told me that the inspector had put him off work!! I 
walk over to the inspector and asked him, why did you put him off work? He replied you 
get off work too, and don't come back till I tell you to. 
 
I told him that he was only the inspector not the owner of the place. 
He told me to get off the place or he would call 911 and have me arrested. So I 
instructed the six employees to vacate the premise. He told me to move my equipment 
to the road and to load the equipment on. I told him that the equipment would tear up 
the road. His reply was if you don't get out I will call the Police. 
 
So we loaded up the equipment on the road, doing some damage to the road. We travel 
50.2 miles one way.  The next day we return to work we work about one hour and the 
inspector show up again and call me to the side and told me to get off the job side or he 
would call the Police and have me arrested, and to load up the equipment on the road so 
I called the six employees and told them we could not work again because of the 
inspector and to load up the equipment on the road so they did.  
 
The inspector hateful ways, treatment, and talking down to the employees, and myself is 
one of the reason I'am not a City of Austin Certified Construction Contractor any longer. 
And the general contractor still owes me over Twenty Thousand Dollars $20,000.00. 
 
Thank You For Your Help. 
 
 
Julio P. Trevino  
T-n-G's Construction LLC 
512-820-0246 
 
 



 
Sent from my iPad 
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